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12/03/2024  11:19:192024/0653/A COMMNT Kathy Pimlott I strongly object to this application on the grounds that internally-lit signage is wholly inappropriate in a 

sensitive Conservation Area. The small premises would be dominated by the signage, obscuring the frontage 

and would impact negatively on the neighbouring listed property at 61. Camden should take firm action to 

protect this area by enforcing non-consented internally-illuminated signage which is proliferating.
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